
Dear music professionals,
 

Before performing at La Case à 
Chocs and collaborating with us, we 
ask that you review and accept our 

organization’s rules. This document is 
provided for your awareness.

 
While artistic expression is integral to 

our organization, it should never come 
at the expense of our values, beliefs, or 

the well-being of our sta� and audience.
As a result, there are certain actions 

that are strictly prohibited. At La Case 
à Chocs, we place great importance on 

respect for others. Therefore, sexist, 
racist or ableist behaviors, as well as 
discriminations against the LGBTQI+ 
communitiy and any form of violence, 

whether they be verbal, physical or 
emotional, are absolutely forbidden. 

 
If you are the victim or witness of 

harassment, discrimination, assault 
or violence, please get in touch swi�ly 

with a member of the sta� or with a 
trusted person. 

We aim to create a safe space for all at 
La Case à Chocs, and your involvement 
is integral to achieving this goal.
 
In case of disrespect of these rules, 
inside or outside our walls, la Case à 
Chocs reserves the right to terminate 
our collaboration. Should any issues 
arise, La Case à Chocs will take 
appropriate actions as necessary.
 
Do you have any question, remarks or 
uncertainties ? Do not hesitate to reach 
out to us ! The whole team of la Case à 
Chocs is at your disposal to answer your 
questions and secure an enjoyable and 
productive collboration between us.
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CONTACT 

Production - Marie-Élodie Frochaux - 
production@case-a-chocs.ch
Programmation - Loris Ve�ese - 
programmation@case-a-chocs.ch
Technique - Jean-Marie Lehmann - 
coordinateur@case-a-chocs.ch


